
6OO NORTHEAST GRAND AVf NUE
TE[ 503 797 1700

PORTLAND, OREGON 97232 27'6
FAX 503 797 1797

M erno
May 10,1994

Mr. Steve Moskowitz
Moskowitz & Thomas
2000 SW First Avenue
Portland, OR 97201

Dear Steve:

As I discussed in my letter dated March 28, 1994, Metro has pursued a negotiated
settlement for early termination of its lease with AMCO, the owner of Metro Center at
2000 SW First Avenue. On Thursday, May 5, the Metro Council approved and executed
a settlement agreement with AMCO, terminating Metro's lease on June 30, 1994.

This letter confirms the formal written notice contained in my letter of March 28, and
informs you that, as of July l, 1994, Metro shall no longer retain a formal relationship
with Moskowitz & Thomas, and that AMCO will then assume control of Metro Center.

I would like to reiterate that we have appreciated your cooperation throughout this
process, and hope that you are succeeding in your attempts to relocate. Please let me or
Flor Matias know if we can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

E. Butler
', General Services
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M erno
May 10, 1994

Mr. David Hamill
Solus Systems, Inc.
2000 SW First Avenue
Portland, OR 97201

Dear David:

As I discussed in my letter dated March 28, 1994, Metro has pursued a negotiated
settlement for early termination of its lease with AMCO, the owner of Metro Center at
2000 SW First Avenue. On Thursday, May 5, the Metro Council approved and executed
a settlement agreement with AMCO, terminating Metro's lease on June 30, 1994.

This letter confirms the formal written notice contained in my letter of March 28, and
informs you that, as of July l,1994, Metro shall no longer retain a formal relationship
with Solus Systems, Inc., and that AMCO will then assume control of Metro Center.

I would like to reiterate that we have appreciated your cooperation throughout this
process, and hope that you are succeeding in your attempts to relocate. Please let me or
Flor Matias know if we can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Butler
General Services
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MerRo
May 10,1994

Mr. Larry Six
Pacific Fishery Management Council
2000 SW First Avenue
Portland, OR 97201

Dear Larry

As I discussed in my letter dated March 28, 1994, Metro has pursued a negotiated
settlement for early termination of its lease with AMCO, the owner of Metro Center at
2000 SW First Avenue. On Thursday, May 5, the Metro Council approved and executed
a settlement agreement with AMCO, terminating Metro's lease on June 30, 1994.

This letter confirms the formal written notice contained in my letter of March 28, and
informs you that, as of July I , 1994, Metro shall no longer retain a formal relationship
with Pacific Fishery Management Council, and that AMCO will then assume control of
Metro Center.

I would like to reiterate that we have appreciated your cooperation throughout this
process, and hope that you are succeeding in your attempts to relocate. Please let me or
Flor Matias know if we can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

E. Butler
, General Services
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